



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

July 26, 2005

Rachel Swann 1128A Oregon St. Oshkosh, WI 54902

Dear Ms. Swann:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 12, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 26, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division





Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

July 26, 2005

Erika Klee 515A E. Armour St. Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Ms. Klee:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 12, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 26, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Milwaukee150 1846) 1996

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

July 26, 2005

John Degner 3654 S. 21st St. Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Degner:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 12, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 26, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

PONALD D LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division





Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

July 26, 2005

Verlisa Armstrong 5833 N. 32nd St. Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Ms. Armstrong:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 12, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 26, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Koncel D Conhand

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division





Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

July 26, 2005

Gerardo Abrego 2690 S. 9<sup>th</sup> Pl. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Abrego:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 12, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Tavern Dance license for the premises at 2690 S. 9<sup>th</sup> Pl. ("Guero's Place") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the police report, a copy of which was provided to you along with the notice of the meeting.

On Tuesday, July 26, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 050341



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

July 26, 2005

Adam Hock 1906 E. Newberry Blvd. Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Hock:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 12, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Manager application for "Liquor Johnny's Refreshment Parlor" at 540 S. 76<sup>th</sup> St. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 26, 2005 the Committee reconsidered its decision and your application. You will be notified when it is rescheduled.

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Milwaukee150

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

July 26, 2005

Victor Clark 3357B N. 2nd St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Clark:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 12, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, July 26, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 100-54-4-g, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Si<del>ncer</del>ely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Milwaukee150 1846)1996

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

July 26, 2005

Paul Vozar 12660 W. Bobwood Rd. New Berlin, WI 53151

Dear Mr. Vozar:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 12, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Instrumental Music license for the premises at 3040 S. Delaware Ave. ("Kinsale Inn") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and conduct detrimental to the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood.

On Tuesday, July 26, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 050341



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

**AMENDED 7/26/05** 

July 26, 2005

Nicole Tudury 4558 S. 108<sup>th</sup> St. Franklin, WI 53126

Dear Ms. Tudury:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 12, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to deny your appeal of the denial of your direct seller application. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing. On July 26, 2005, the Committee reconsidered its decision and allowed you to have your application rescheduled.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 050341



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

July 26, 2005 Deputy City Clerk

Eric Evans, Jr. 2209 N. 33rd St. Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Evans:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 12, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 26, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

January,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division